
 
 
 
Hello Parents/ Guardians, 
 
December is a busy, exciting month in Grade One! The students are working 
hard on various Advent and Christmas activities, including rehearsing for our 
school Christmas concert and our Advent Assembly. We are finishing up our 
Term 1 units and enjoying lots of thematic projects! Just a couple of 
important reminders… 
 
1. The Christmas Concert is on Thursday December 12th at 7 pm. Students 
should be at the school at least half an hour before this time, ready to go in 
their costumes. 
 
2. Please return your child’s signed report card cover if you haven’t already 
done so. Don’t forget to send the envelope as well! 
 
3. Dismissal on Friday, December 20 is at 1:00pm! 
 
4. Please continue with home reading over the holidays. It is imperative that 
your child reads at least one good fit book a day! Don’t forget to record 
books in the Home Reading log to earn stickers for each full page!  
 
5. Stay tuned for details re: our class Christmas potluck! 
 
I hope you all have a relaxing Christmas break and I wish you and your 
families a happy, healthy 2020! I’m looking forward to getting back into our 
classroom for an exciting, productive month of January.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lancaster 
 
 


